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From: Jim Bray <vcjimbray@yahoo.com> 
Date: January 25, 2019 at 8:33:08 AM PST 
To: "wrose@srcity.org" <wrose@srcity.org> 
Subject: Roseland Village Subdivision 

Good morning Bill, 
Last night I attended the Public Hearing before the Planning Commission to hear the 
latest regarding the Roseland Village Subdivision.  Unfortunately,  the discussion 
regarding the Fox Den project was still going strong at 6 pm when I had to depart, so I 
was not able to hear about the Roseland project.   
I have attended most of the proceeding meetings regarding this project and wonder if 
there are any substantial changes to the original project which was proposed by MidPen 
Housing.  I would also like to add that I do not feel the traffic impacts of adding so many 
housing units to an already congested thoroughfare have been adequately addressed. 
Thanks and regards 
Jim Bray 

  
 
Jim Bray (707) 483-0152 vcjimbray@yahoo.com 

 







From: Eva Quezada
To: Gustavson, Andy
Subject: Roseland Village Subdivision
Date: Tuesday, February 19, 2019 2:11:42 PM

Dear Mr Gustavson,
I believe we need density housing where public transportation is available and as frequently as on Sebastopol Road.
As in Los Angeles and the Bay Area, etc. density housing should be the norm in order to utilize the land as
efficiently as possible, This is especially true for Santa Rosa as it is adjacent to a high risk fire area. (We need 6
story apartment blocks.)
Therefore I support this plan.

Kind regards,
Eva Murray






